
 

 

 

 

GENERAL NOTICE – EXTENSION OF REGISTRATION PERIOD  

TRANSITION REVIEW No. TD0004 

Anti-dumping duties on biodiesel originating in the United States of America and 

consigned from Canada 

 

Notice to interested parties regarding a time extension to the Registration Period 

 

Further to the General Notice – Extension of Registration Period published 27th August 2020, 

the Secretary of State for International Trade (the Secretary of State) has received a further 

request for an extension of time to the Registration Period in this transition review. 

 

Extension 

Having considered this request, the Secretary of State has determined that granting an 

extension would not significantly impede the progress of the investigation and has therefore 

decided to extend the Registration Period until 14th September 2020. 

It is possible that anyone registering their interest after this date may not be able to 

participate fully in the review process. 

 

Further Information 

The Trade Remedies Guidance produced by the Department for International Trade 

provides more information about the investigations process. 

 

Please contact TD0004@traderemedies.gov.uk if you have any further comments. 

 

 

 
 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-uk-trade-remedies-investigations-process#transition-reviews
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